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From: Andy Neumann <andyneumann12@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 10:39 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Subject: January 12 meeting Agenda Item A-23

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

We write to voice support of the proposed no overnight parking restrictions on Wallace Ave. in Summerland. We have
had issues with overnight campers who have no sanitary facilities, homeless people sleeping in their cars, and large
diesel trucks keeping their engines running, potluting the air and making noise. This restriction will aid our law
enforcement in their efforts to keep our neighborhood safe.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Yvonne and Andy Neumann

2395 Finney St. East
Summerland
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From: Bob Mecay <rm@mecay.com>
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 2:21 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Agenda item A23
Attachments: untitled folder 2 4.zip

Caution: This email originated from asdurce outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

DEAR SUPERVISORS

We are writing to strongly support the new parking restrictions on Wallace Ave ( 1st District) This area has
repeatedly attracted overnight campers ,motorhomes ,trucks and abandoned vehicles . Currently there is an out
of state motorhome and a camper with a fake License plate that have been parked there for days. This is serious
public health and safety issue. Lookout Park closes at dusk which is the controlled safe railroad crossing to the
beach. We strongly support daytime parking for individuals and families using the beach.

We also think it's important that the the " no overnight parking restriction" also apply to the North side of
Wallace ,otherwise these vehicles will simply park or abandon on that side . I am including two current picture(
taken today) but these incidents happen regularly . The picture of the out of state motorhome is on the South
side and the camper with the forged plates is on the North Side. These restrictions will facilitate law
enforcement having a clear reason to control these parked or abandoned vehicles. Could you add the restriction
for the north side of Wallace avenue to this item?

Thank you for your consideration , Bob and Suzie Mecay

Bob and Suzie Mecay
2305 Finney street W.
Summerland Ca 93067
702 569 4990



















